

Rodger Roppolo
Senior Planning Officer
Industry Key Sites
Department of Planning and Environment
email: rodger.roppolo@planning.nsw.gov.au

Advice uploaded via the Major Project portal

Dear Mr Roppolo

Response to Submissions – Night Racing at Royal Randwick Racecourse (SSD-8706)

Your reference: SSD-8706

Our reference: DOC22/144277-8

Thank you for your email on 22 February 2022 requesting advice from Heritage NSW on the Response to Submissions (RTS) for Night Racing at Royal Randwick Racecourse.

We have reviewed the RTS prepared by Urbis, dated 18 February 2022, and provide the following comments:

We note section 4.3.9. of the RTS outlines that our comments on the EIS, dated 11 August 2021, can be addressed through implementation of suitable conditions of consent. We support Urbis' recommendation to incorporate the Unexpected Finds and Human Remains Procedure provided in the Addendum Due Diligence Assessment into the conditions of consent.

If you have any questions regarding the above advice please contact Sarah Robertson on (02) 6229 7088 or via email at sarah.robertson@environment.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Kym McNamara

of mora.

Senior Assessments Officer

Heritage NSW

Department of Premier and Cabinet

(by Delegation)

Date: 25 February 2022